
Finding Consistency in a Time of Change 
 
 As we begin the new year, it’s clear that 2011 will usher in 
significant change on many fronts. Change will come with a new 
Governor who brings a whole new administration, a change in 
party control in the House accompanied by new committee chairs, 
Senate leaders rising to fill positions left vacant by retiring 
members, and newly elected members of Congress heading to 
Washington expecting to be major catalysts in shaping policy. 
 Amidst all of this change, one point of consistency has 
been the support that PAGR offers to members, serving as the 
only association in Harrisburg for the single purpose of 
representing the interests of the lobbying community, encouraging 
p e r s o n a l  a n d 
p r o f e s s i o n a l 
conduct that meets 
t h e  h i g h e s t 
standards. During 
the past two years, 
Peter Calcara led 
the board in 
meeting significant 
c h a l l e n g e s  i n 
as s u r in g  yo u r 
in teres ts  were 
served, through 
direct participation 
in the regulatory 
comment process increasing registration fees, and implementation 
of the lobbying law. While I hope we, as a profession, are not 
unduly challenged in the next few months and years, Peter’s 
example of leadership and professional representation will serve 
us well in our response, and I thank him for setting a great 
example. 
 Taking the reins of this organization is truly a privilege, 
and my hope as your president is for every member of the 
lobbying community to see as much value as I do in belonging to 
PAGR. PAGR has been around since 1991, formed by your 
colleagues to give a voice to all lobbyists on matters that affect our 
profession. PAGR has continued to expand its services to 
members through its communication of hot topics, membership 
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IMPORTANT 2011 DATES:IMPORTANT 2011 DATES:IMPORTANT 2011 DATES:IMPORTANT 2011 DATES: 
 

Th Jan 13     Board Meeting 

Mo Feb 7      Membership Meeting 

Th Mar 3       Board Meeting 

Mo April 4      Membership Meeting 

Th May 12     Board Meeting 

Mo June 6      Membership Meeting 

Th July 7       Board Meeting 

Th Sept 8       Board Meeting 

Mo Oct 3       Membership Meeting 

Th Nov 3       Board Meeting 

Mo Dec 5       Membership Meeting 

 

Membership meetings are held  

11:30 am—12:30 pm on the 3rd floor of the 

Firehouse Restaurant, Harrisburg, except on 

December 5. 

 

  Your 2011             dues 

have been sent.   

Please sign up for a 

committee and  

return with payment by 

February 15, 20110. 

(continued on page 3) 



ATTENTION MEMBERS: 
Order your  

2011/2012  
Legislative Directories 

today through PAGR. 

The Pennsylvania Chamber of Business & Industry’s convenient,  
pocket-size quick reference 

is available to all PAGR members for just $7.50 a copy. 
There’s no minimum to buy. 

Order 1, 10 or 100 and it’s just $7.50 a copy! 
(Non-members may order for $12.50 per copy) 

The cover of the directory will feature a beautiful full-color photo  
of the capitol and the PAGR logo. 

 
Please send in orders and payment by  

February 15, 2011 . 
Please complete the following and return to  

PAGR prior to February 15, 2011 
PO Box 116, Harrisburg, PA  17108-0116  

(ph) 717-540-4391  � (fax) 717-657-9708  �  (email) info@pagr.org 

NAME:        PHONE:   
   
 
COMPANY:        EMAIL:  
 
 
ADDRESS: 
 
 
#  OF DIRECTORIES ORDERED       X    $7.50 (non-members $12.50)   =    $  
     

PAYMENT BY:    �  Check  �  Visa  �  Mastercard 

 

 

CREDIT CARD NUMBER   expiration date 3-digit security code 

 

Orders will be delivered in April, 2011. 

 



Monday February  7 ,  2011  
11:30  am —12:45 pm  
Firehouse Restaurant 

Third  Floor 
606 N. Second Street •  Harrisburg 

 

Our Guest will be 

Rep. Bryan Cutler 

Prime Sponsor 

HB 103 

 

 

Officers 
President..................Brinda Carroll Penyak 
Vice President......................Mark Richards 
Secretary.........................Matthew DiLoreto 
Treasurer.....................................Eric Kratz 

 
Board of Directors 

Association.........................Gabrielle Sedor 
Corporate..................................Kris Snader 
Lawyer.......................................Tony Crisci 
Independent................................Elly Henry 
At Large..............................Laura Saccente 
At Large............................Judy Eschberger 

 
Immediate Past President 

Peter Calcara 

 
Executive Director 
Christine Corrigan 

. 

 

ALL MEMBERS ARE FREE!  
ALL GUESTS OF MEMBERS WILL BE CHARGED $25.   

PLEASE RSVP BY February 4 TO  
717-540-4391 OR INFO@PAGR.ORG. 

THANK YOU. 

The mission statement of the Pennsylvania Association for Government Relations, Inc. (PAGR) is to 

promote the purpose and effectiveness of the lobbying profession consistent with the public interest.  

Further, association members encourage high standards of personal and professional conduct among 

all lobbyists. �  

 

(continued from page 1) 

profession. PAGR has continued to expand its services to members through its communication of hot topics, 
membership meetings featuring key Harrisburg insiders, expert testimony and commentary on lobbying registration, 
the law and regulations, and links to important resources where we can obtain lobbyist identification badges. 
 PAGR will soon expand member services once again to offer a new opportunity for an option to purchase 
group dental and vision benefits at a very competitive cost. These benefits are available only to PAGR members and 
their families, with participating providers throughout Pennsylvania, not just in the Harrisburg area. Please watch for 
additional information on this new benefit in the very near future. 
 As we all navigate the turbulent tides of our changing state government, PAGR members should find some 
comfort in knowing that your association will continue to engage on behalf of the lobbying community. I would 
encourage you to take a look at the PAGR website, if you haven’t done so recently. Members are urged to participate 
in surveys seeking your input on our interaction with the lobbyist registration and reporting process, and to let your 
board know what types of programming would be helpful for your professional development. Consider joining a 
PAGR committee, and get more involved in planning events. Take some time to view the PAGR calendar, and plan to 
attend the membership meetings this year. 
 Whether you walk the halls of our state capitol daily, or only now and again, know that PAGR will continue to 
look out for your interests, as a government relations professional. I encourage you to make the best of your 

membership, and take advantage of all it has to offer. � 


